
From: Action 13  
Sent: Sunday, May 15, 2022 10:02 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Written submission for Planning Cmte May 17 
 
May 15, 2022 
 
City of Hamilton 
Planning Committee 
 
Re: GRIDS2/MCR Statutory Public Meeting  
 
City Council made the important decision in 2021 to hold firm on the urban boundary. We’re 
writing to express our continued support for this important decision.  
 
Land use is one of the biggest contributors to climate change. Stopping sprawl to protect 
farmland also helps ensure a more climate resilient city and greater food security. Inclusive 
urban neighbourhoods leveraging existing infrastructure and offering improved transit will 
provide greater benefit for the common good.  
 
Thank you for listening to the overwhelming voice of Hamiltonians on this important matter. 
 
Regards, 
 

Zoe Green 
Co-founder, Action 13 
 

Community-led climate action in Ward 13 
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